
KPPU INVESTIGATES ALLEGED
MOTOR SCOOTER CARTEL
The KPPU has conducted its first hearing into an alleged motor scooter price fixing cartel

between Astra and Yamaha, the dominant players in this market. The KPPU again appears to

be pursuing a concerted action-type ‘agreement’, which it used in the recent beef cartel case

(see Makarim & Taira client alert on the beef cartel case of 13 July 2016).

On 19 July 2016, Business Competition Supervisory Commission (Komisi Pengawas 

Persaingan Usaha/KPPU) conducted its first hearing in respect of

an alleged motor scooter cartel, with the recitation of claim by the Team of Investigators and

the submission of the Report of Alleged Violation (Laporan

Dugaan Pelanggaran/LDP) in respect of the reported parties.

To read the full article, please download the pdf copy below.

http://www.makarim.com/en/news/detail/legal-advisory/505/beef-import-cartel

